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FCA US LLC Statement Regarding U.S. Supreme Court Decision in Obergefell v. Hodges

June 26, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US has a longstanding commitment to diversity and inclusion, and respects

the belief that everyone should be treated equally under the law and opposes any law that can result in discrimination.

FCA US is a longtime supporter of  LGBT communities and issues and was among the first automakers to offer

domestic partner benefits to its employees. We applaud today’s U.S. Supreme Court decision.
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